
MODEL #623F

FESCO EMERGENCY SALES 
is pleased to announce that the

City of Norfolk Fire Department 
has purchased two new Horton ambulances.

The 2022 Ford F-550 4x4 cab and chassis will 
have gas engines and the Liquid Spring 
Suspension System, while the mod has the 
i4G Intelliplex electrical system and Cool Tech 
100,000 BTU condenser.

We appreciate your business, 
City of Norfolk Fire Department!

2 NEW VEHICLES ON ORDER!2 NEW VEHICLES ON ORDER!
These units were sold by Chuck Simpson.


